
Dear Members:

In order to improve the traffic next to the Caddy Master, we

Have built a roundabout for unloading golf bags.

We will appreciate if you could follow the instructions and do

not leave your buggy unattended more than the necessary time.

The area above the Club storage room has been reserved for

Member’s buggies only and is supervised by video cameras.


